APS Board of Directors Accepts Resignation of Perspectives on
Psychological Science Editor-in-Chief

December 06, 2022

Today, December 6, 2022, at 9:35 am. ET (2:35 p.m. UTC), at the request of the APS Board of
Directors, Klaus Fiedler, Editor-in-Chief of Perspectives on Psychological Science, submitted his
resignation, which has been accepted.

APS's commitment to scientific psychology and upholding the integrity of our journals remains
steadfast.

The APS Board of Directors, committees, and staff are gathering information that will inform next steps
for strengthening psychological science and our editorial processes, while combating biases and
promoting a more equitable science.

APS Members and the psychological science community at large will play acrucial role in moving
forward.

Related: APS Statement in Response to Concerns About Editorial Practices at Perspectives on
Psychological Science
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